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Gluten Free Calendar is proud to host Gluten Free and Celiac Awareness Nights with professional basketball teams around the nation as well as GFC pre-game community celebrations!

San Antonio, TX Event- Saturday, February 2, 2013

Phoenix, AZ Event- Saturday, March 9, 2013

Salt Lake City, UT Event- Saturday, March 30, 2013

**Signature Season Event-Miami, FL- Sat, April 6, 2013**

Dallas, TX Event- Friday, April 12, 2013

We invite you to participate in the 2012-2013 Basketball series of Gluten Free and Celiac Awareness Night Pre-Game Community Celebrations. These open to the public events will take place before the exciting Gluten Free Calendar Hosted GF and Celiac Awareness Nights with NBA teams around the nation! 

· Free gluten free samples

·  Prizes including 2 tickets to the game and gluten free goodies

· Kids area with face painting and gluten free cookie decorating

· Music, Famous Special Guests and Gluten free author book signings

· "Celebrating Your Gluten Free Life" art exhibit where local kids art will be featured and available for purchase with 100% of proceeds going to the Center for Celiac Research in Maryland
The events will raise awareness and 100% of the fundraising dollars from the basketball game tickets sold through our group (NOT to include the pre-game vendor fees, other than those tickets included in sponsorship packages) will be donated back to celiac and gluten free non-profit organizations and research centers around the nation!   

**We are excited to announce our recent partnership with "Shark" Mark Cuban. Please read about it here.**


Media Sponsors include, Gluten Free Living Magazine and Delight Gluten Free Magazine. Our series of events will be featured in both magazines in the way of a full-page color ad. These media sponsors will also be promoting the events via their social media networks.

Gluten Free Calendar has also recently partnered with the Center for Celiac Research naming them as the primary beneficiary for our 2013 series of events. We look forward to raising awareness and proceeds for celiac disease and gluten sensitivity research.
